
 
 

Fiscal Year 2024 City Manager’s  
Proposed Operating & Capital Budgets and Municipal Fees 

 
 

These documents were originally distributed on May 1, 2023. Printed copies of 
the Proposed Budgets are available upon request for $46 per book (FY 2024 fee). 
Printed copies of the Municipal Fees are available upon request for $10 per book. 

 
 

These documents may be viewed at any City of Palo Alto Library or the City’s 
website: www.cityofpaloalto.org/Departments/Administrative-Services/City-
Budget 

 
 

Changes to the Municipal Fee Schedule were distributed in Finance Committee 
Packet on May 9, 2023. The City Manager’s Staff Report (#2304-1386) can be 
viewed on the City’s website: 
https://cityofpaloalto.primegov.com/Portal/Meeting?meetingTemplateId=12595  
 
 
In addition, various at places memorandum and presentations were presented 
throughout the Finance Committee Hearings in May 2023 to provide additional 
information. These documents can be found on the City’s budget website under 
“FY 2024 Budget Process”: www.cityofpaloalto.org/Departments/Administrative-
Services/City-Budget 

 

ATTACHMENT A, EXHIBIT 1  
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